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A .7 This is in reference to this office notification on dissection of animals issued on 5™ August, 2014 \'M/’
and a letter dated 9™ July, 2015 requesting your university to register with CPCSEA website.
\m\\/

N MTJ; In this regard, | am to inform you that there are still some unregistered establishments
- conducting animal research and are not complying with the guidelines of CPCSEA.

The website of CPCSEA has already been launched and applications for registration are
accepted online. The procedure for applying online and the requisite document for registration
are available on UGC website (www.ugc.ac.in) along with this letter. The CPCSEA has desired
that your esteemed University may be registered on it on priority basis. Necessary instructions
may also be issued to all the colleges/institutions affiliated to your university in this regard.
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‘ n early action will be highly appreciated.
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% With regards,
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?'—g The Vice-Chancellor

Pt. Ravishankar Shukla University
Raipur-492 010

Chhattisgarh.




